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Heidi Klein, Executive Director 7=—~~-% “““““““
From: Marie Adams <adamsm@inac.gc.ca>

To: <eao2@mveirb.nt.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, October 31, 2000 4:59 PM

Subject: clarification

Louie my apologies, Ranjit is the lead for Prairie Creek. We are still fighting over the lead for the Paramount
projects as this is SUCH an exciting prospect once more to be thrown into the fray of issues in the Ft.Liard /
Nahanni Park region. So, I know I am late with the reply requested today on whether or not we are advisors ete,
You will get it for sure tomorrow and it will be exactly the same as the sthers - refernce Prairie Creek. ie
intervener, expert advice, responsible minister,

I shall let you know tomorrow and willl leok forward to your fax on the reasons for decisions on the Paramount
developtment from the MVLWB.

Also, are we still meeting for coffee sometime to generally discuss these projects?? T would like to bring Mary

marie

11/6/2000
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